
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTASTREET, N.W.
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

En Reply Refer To:
RII:LLJ
50-259/78-17
50-260/78-18
50-296/78-16

Qg'f 31 1978

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr. N. B. Hughes

Manager of Power
830 Power Building
Chattanooga, Tennessee 37401

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 10, 1978, informing us of steps
you have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activiti.es
under NRC Operating License No. DPR-33 brought to your attention
in our letter of September 15, 1978. We will examine your corrective
actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

+m~ .44~= fCic zc .+
J. T. Sutherland, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materia1s

Safety Branch

CCI
Mr. J. G. Dewease
Plant Superintendent
Box 2000
Deca tur Alabama 35602
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